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LUKOIL Press Service warns all the concerned parties of commercial offers sent to
foreign companies on counterfeit JSC LUKOIL-West Siberia letterheads signed by
its general director and featuring the company's seal and contact details.

These offers have no relation to the company, and LUKOIL is not responsible for
the information and proposals contained in them.

As the number of illegal mailings bearing LUKOIL's trademarks, corporate identity
and details of LUKOIL Group's companies, increases, we kindly ask you to use
caution and double-check the information against LUKOIL's official websites.

PJSC LUKOIL is looking to take all necessary measures of legal defense to protect
its legitimate interests.
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